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15th November 2016 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
As you will be aware, Sheffield Springs Academy was inspected just prior to the half term break.  We have now received 
the final report, which will be published by OFSTED early this week. 
 
Whilst inspectors were satisfied that the academy has the capacity to improve and a number of positive aspects were 
highlighted, the report also provides us with a mandate to carry out the rapid and deep rooted changes that are needed 
in order to give your children the ‘good’ school that they deserve. 
 
Every parent, myself included, wants their child to attend a high performing, calm and productive school and I can 
assure you that my team and I are working as hard as we can to deliver that for you.  To that end, a significant amount 
of teacher training is taking place, including coaching, mentoring and support from ‘outstanding’ teachers from high 
performing schools.  We are also working hard to ensure that the learning environment at Springs suffers from as few 
disruptions as possible, especially the low level disruptive behaviours that can particularly impede pupils’ learning. 
 
Please find enclosed a flyer outlining the enhancements that we have made to the academy’s behaviour systems.  This 
type of system has been proven to work in many different types of school and will ensure that disruptive pupils are 
removed from classrooms more quickly and that their impact on the ‘silent majority’ of pupils who just want to get on 
with their work and make good progress is minimised.  The system will also ensure that those who persistently disrupt 
the learning of others are both supported to develop their behaviour and are held to account for it.  It goes without 
saying that every parent will wish to support the academy in achieving a disruption free environment for the good of all. 
 
I will be holding a special drop in session to explain the OFSTED report in more detail and to outline the actions that my 
team and I are taking in order to achieve the improvements needed at the academy.  This will take place on Wednesday 
16th November at 5pm. I hope to see you there and look forward to meeting you and to working with you to achieve our 
common purpose of delivering a high performing school for this community. 
 
A link to the OFSTED report is now on the academy website – this can be accessed via the hyperlink contained within the 
text message sent to you this morning. 
 
Yours faithfully,  

 

 
  
Mr C. Dillon 
Executive Principal 
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